
Dear Senator Fagan and other Committee Members,  

 

I support Senate Bill 10 as I believe that if we are to address climate change we will need to focus 
development in areas of high transit to reduce auto dependency. Additionally, building housing in 
transit-areas will allow more folks to afford to live in our metro areas and reap the economic benefits.  
 
Senate Bill 10 advances our environmental and equity goals and I urge the committee to support it.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
Best, 

Brandon Narramore 

 


